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NEW:  
Hats and Waterproof Gloves  

NEW or GENTLY USED:  
Winter Boots, Coats, Hoodies, Sweatpants, Winter Leggings  

and Fleece Pullovers 
 

We need your help! Every year, from October through March, The Light 
House provides warm clothing items to our community’s most vulnerable through our 

Safe Harbour Resource Center and Carol’s Community Closet. 
 

WHAT ARE WE ACCEPTING? 
 

We are seeking donations of these items for men and women.  
• Hats and waterproof gloves must be in new/original packaging.   
• Winter boots, coats, hoodies, sweatpants, winter leggings, and fleece 

pullovers can be either new or gently used.   
• Please refrain from donating sweaters, as hoodies and fleece pullovers are 

preferred by our community members.  
• We are not able to accept children's clothing or items through this donation drive. 

DONATION PROCEDURES 
 

Items can be delivered:  
○ 10am-4pm Tuesdays-Fridays 

○ Light House Lobby - 10 Hudson Street, Annapolis, MD 

○ Please refrain from leaving items outside the doors 
 

 

Thank you for being a light for our  
neighbors struggling with homelessness! 

 

FOR QUESTIONS, PLEASE EMAIL VOLUNTEERS@ANNAPOLISLIGHTHOUSE.ORG. 


